
 

 

This meeting of the Fox River Valley Public Library District Board of Trustees will be held without a 
quorum of Trustees physically present but is authorized by the Governor of Illinois pursuant to Covid-
19 Executive Order #5 dated March 16, 2020, as well as the Governor’s Emergency Administrative Act 
dated June 12, 2020.  As Board President I have determined an in-person meeting is not prudent at 
this time due to the corona virus pandemic that the Governor has declared an emergency.  A verbatim 
recording of this meeting will be made available to the public.  In addition, Library Director Lauren 
Rosenthal is physically present at the Library for this meeting.   

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Due to current public health concerns this meeting is being conducted electronically.  Anyone wishing 
to observe and/or comment must email LibraryBoard@frvpld.info no later than 12 pm on Tuesday, 
September 15, and will receive online access to the meeting.  If you do not have electronic access and 
would like to make a public statement you can call the library at 847-428-3661 before 5 pm on 
Tuesday, September 15 and leave a message, indicating that you would like your message to be read 
into the record during the “Public Comment” section of the meeting. A recording of this meeting will 
be available on the library’s website by Friday, September 25.  

 
Fox River Valley Public Library District 

Budget and Appropriation Hearing 
 

AGENDA 
 

September 15, 2020 
7:00 PM 

 
Call to Order—President Richard V. Corbett 
 
Roll Call—Secretary Nikki Kuhlman 
 
Public Comment  

The Board recognizes its responsibility to provide an opportunity for anyone wishing to comment at 
any meeting to do so.  Due to current public health concerns the September 15, 2020 meeting will be 
conducted electronically.  Any person viewing the meeting online and/or wishing to comment will be 
accommodated in accordance with the Public Notice detailed above. Citizens will not be requested to 
sign in to comment. 

 
Adjournment 
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